Web: www.cricketassociationofbengal.com E-Mail: cab@bengalcricket.com



FAX NO.: 2248-7555 PHONE: 2248-0411

2248-2447

THE CRICKET ASSOCIATION OF BENGAL

DR. B.C. ROY CLUB HOUSE, EDEN GARDENS, KOLKATA-700 021

Ref. No. 127-A 66 4539 2023

September 22, 2023

The Hony. Secretary,

All 1st & 2nd Division Clubs
Participating in Junior (U-18) Invitational
Cricket Tournament: 2023 - 2024
The Cricket Association of Bengal

Sub: CAB Junior (U-18) Invitational Cricket Tournament for the cricket season: 2023-2024

Dear Sir,

We are happy to inform you that the Junior (U-18) Invitational Cricket Tournament for the year 2023-2024 will start tentatively from the first week of November, 2023.

It may also please be noted that the Date of Players' Registration for the aforesaid tournament has been extended till 31st December, 2023.

Thanking you,

Yours faithfully,

Naresh Ojha Hony. Secretary